MAR 0 3 2003

Mr. Jevon J. Jamieson Supervisor Terminal Office Systems ABF Freight System, Inc. 3801 Old Greenwood Road Fort Smith, AR 72903

Dear Mr. Jamieson:

On behalf of the Canada Customs and Revenue Agency, I would like to thank ABF Freight System, Inc. for participating in the PARTNERS IN PROTECTION program.

As you know, the program was developed to foster government and industry cooperation, enhance border security and assist in the fight against the illegal movement of drugs and other contraband into Canada. As partners, we realize the importance of protecting the health, safety, and economic prosperity of Canadians.

Attached you will find your copy of the MOU and a certificate signed by our Commissioner to welcome you to the program. I have assigned a headquarters liaison officer as a point of contact for your company, in order to address any issues that you may have. This officer is Camille Giangi and he may be contacted at 613-954-7638.

In closing, I would like to take this opportunity to commend your organization for the responsible role it has undertaken in this initiative and I look forward to a successful partnership. I know that by working together, we can make a difference and can make Canada a safer place for everyone.

Yours truly,

Tanya M. Smith

Manager

Partners in Protection Program Contraband and Intelligence Services Directorate

c.c. Camille Giangi